
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Ashfield Valley Primary School 

Reception Autumn 2 Newsletter 

English 
 

In English, the children will be 
learning about the sounds. We will 
be building up our knowledge and 
understanding of different books 
including The Little Red Hen and 

Stick Man. 

Mathematics 
 

In Maths, the children will be 
learning about the numbers 6-10. 
We will be learning how to write 

them and recognising the amounts.  
We will also begin to recognise 

number bonds to 5. 

Geography 
 

In Geography, the children will be 
learning about maps. This will be 
linked to our book The Little Red 

Hen and the children will be 
drawing their own map of the farm.  

 

Art 
In Art, the children will be doing lots 

of painting and creating with 
different materials. This includes; 

creating their own poppy and 
creating their own Stick Man. 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Here is your curriculum newsletter for 
this half term.  

This newsletter will give you an idea 
of all of the different things that we 
will be doing. 

P.E is on a Thursday afternoon. The 
children need to bring in their P.E kits 
every Thursday morning and take 
them back home with them at the 
end of Thursday afternoon. 

Your child needs to bring in their 
reading book every day. They should 
be reading for at least fifteen minutes 
every night. 

In class we will be doing weekly 
spelling tests. I will keep you updated 
with the spellings in which your child 
will need to learn that week. 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Slicker 

Mrs Zafar  

DT 
 

In DT, the children will be learning 
about how to make bread. This is 

linked to our book The Little Red Hen. 
We will be looking at ingredients and 
discussing how hygiene is important.  

 

Physical Education 
 

This half term the children will be 
working on understanding the 

different types of poses in yoga. 

RHE 
 

RHE is the new PSHE. We will be 
learning about how bravery is 

important and recognising when we 
have been brave.  

 

 

History 
 

In History, the children will be looking 
at Remembrance Day and why it is 
important to remember. We will be 
thinking about how we have been 

brave in our lives. 


